
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prince’s Golf Club Guidance 12th April 2021 – 17 May 

 

 

Dear Members and Guests, 

 

Following the government announcement, we will be open for golf from 29th March. Prince’s Golf Club 

will be operating within the guidance set out by the Government and England Golf, please see below: 

 

- All tee reservations whether for members, their guests or visiting golfers must be booked and any 

balances settled in advance. 

- Prince’s Golf Club will not be accepting any cash payments so please settle any food & beverage from 

the Spike Bar, hire items or Pro Shop items by Credit/Debit card or by your Prince’s member’s card. 

- Before teeing off one member of your group must check in at the Proshop. 

- The driving range will be open, and balls can be purchased from the Proshop. The grass tee will be 

closed until May 1st so please use the mats provided. 

- The Pro Shop is fully open for retail but with a maximum of 4 guests in the shop at one time. 

- We will be running the usual fayre through the Spike Bar alongside a BBQ. Food and Beverage will be 

open from 7.00 – 18.00 BBQ will be operational 12.00 – 15.00.  

- From April 12th you may sit down and enjoy food or drink outside in groups of no more than 6 people. 

- The Toilets will be open. The Changing Rooms are now back in use and members can visit their 

lockers to get items. 

- Face coverings must be worn in all indoor areas e.g. Spike Bar and toilets. 

 

 

 

The Course 

 

- We have carried out significant work on the course this winter whether revetting bunkers, irrigation 

improvements or re-turfing so we will have some areas of Ground Under Repair. Please take the 

appropriate relief from these areas. 

- All bunkers that have blue posts in them are to treated as Ground Under Repair. 

- The course has had a nice rest although it has not been the ideal conditions for growth. We 

respectively ask members and guests that they repair pitch marks and replace divots. 

- Preferred lies will be in operation until April 30th. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Prince’s Golf Club 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


